
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

October 3, 2024 

To All 

Hokuetsu Corporation 

 

Warning about impersonation on LinkedIn 

 

It has been confirmed that a third party has registered an account on the social networking 

service (SNS) “LinkedIn” by impersonating one of our members. We have applied to 

LinkedIn to have the account in question deleted. 

 

Please be aware that we do not conduct any business negotiations through SNS, including 

LinkedIn. If you are contacted by someone pretending to be a member of our company 

through SNS, etc., please be careful as there is a risk that they may be trying to obtain your 

personal information or conduct false business negotiations. 
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